Professional Character Reference Letter

From,

Marshall Leong

3509 Lynn Ogden Lane
Beaumont, TX 77701
Contact: 409-757-4453

Date: July 24, 1943

Respected Sir,

I am referring to the hiring manager Mr Ronald, who has been seeking the position
of financial analyst in your company, as an associate of the firm for two years
before the most recent. In his years as part of the company, Mr Ronald proved
himself to be an outstanding financial analyst, as he was capable of analyzing
financial markets with accuracy.

His research on the solvency and financial state of renowned American universities
such as Stanford was exceptionally thorough. His capacity for analyzing balance
sheets and other financial statements is extraordinary.

His work for us is rated well above average. He has numerous ingenious methods
for projecting the growth of a company in the market. Not just do people foresee
issues, but he also recommends alternatives to proactively prevent these issues. In
the end, I would like to say he would be a helpful employee for your organization.
Thanking you.

Yours Truly,

Marshall Leong



